
Below is a copy of our Accreditation work. The dates include June-July 2013. This work was done BEFORE the audit date on the 16/9/2013. 
 
In the audit report it was written- “The safety of HF members is of the utmost importance to us. We are concerned that you were unable to 
describe any adequate procedures to be implemented in the event of an adverse event”. I was never asked to describe this. We had many 
safety procedures in place including an incident report form which we have used a few times.  


